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Year 6, have been learning all about the heart through their science unit of work, The
Circulatory System. 

Children worked with staff from Northern Schools’ Trust to dissect a lamb’s heart. 
Children cut into the heart and were able to identify the chambers of the heart. This

was an amazing opportunity to apply their learning to a real-life context. 
Safiye and Vincent were able to tell me about the dissection and how they thought it

may smell, but they were surprised it didn’t!

Dear parent/carers,

We have had our huge delivery of books from Knowsley book service so we are now able to update
books in the classroom to support curriculum learning. Year 5 and Year 6 were overjoyed to receive
their own copy of their reading for pleasure books: ‘The House with Chicken Legs’ by Sophie Anderson
by and ‘The Nowhere Emporium’ by Ross MacKenzie. 

Our Room on the Broom stay and play session was fantastic and a huge thank you to all of the
parents/carers that were able to attend and take part in the wonderful activities our EYFS teachers
planned. 

Thank you to Roscoe PTA who organised a super Monster Mash disco for our children on Wednesday
and a good time was had by all. 

Thank you for all of your kind donations for our Zoe's place fundraiser on Friday. We will update you
with the amount raised after half term. 



ATTENDANCE ATTENDANCE 

STAR OF THE
WEEK

STAR OF THE
WEEK

Reception  - Abigail
Year 1 - Thomas L

Year 2 - Skylar
Year 3 - Alfie

Year 4 - Franklin
Year 5 - Penny 
Year 6 - Eben
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Respectful
Responsible
Ready
Safe
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WAY
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Our School Council representative, from Year
1, Arabella, explained what the ‘Roscoe Way’

means to her

Always listening to your teachers and others

YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

97.9% 
Year 4  

This weeks winners!

Our attendance this week has taken another
dip and we have dropped below our target
of 97%. We are currently at 96.3% so let's
work hard on getting this back up to 97%

after half term. 
As always, thank you for your continued

support with attendance and punctuality. 



YOUNG MARKETEERSYOUNG MARKETEERS

School Health

After the half term break, on Thursday 7th November,
year 4 will be working with

Lisa, from the Young Marketeers.

Children will work with Lisa to prepare the ground for
winter and growing vegetables. They will then plant ready

for spring growing.

Please send your child to school with a bag of clothes
they can change into that they don’t mind getting dirty. 

On 5th November School Health will be
in school to give our Reception class a

Dental Hygiene lesson. Reception, Year 1
and Year 2 will also receive a tooth brush

& toothpaste as part of the visit! 

Y6 PGL Y6 PGL 
We are very excited to announce that our
year 6 PGL trip is booked! Children will visit

Boreatton Park, Shropshire for two nights of
residential fun.

If you would like your child to take part in PGL,
please complete the letter sent home with

deposit by Friday 8th November.



RIVER OF LIGHTRIVER OF LIGHT

PARENTS EVENING PARENTS EVENING 

The River of Light is an annual free event
that provides an outdoor illuminated

gallery on Liverpool's Waterfront, a loop,
featuring light and sound from local,

national and international artists. 

Betty, Penny and Rosie were invited down
to a VIP session to interview local

councillors about the light installment. It is
well worth a visit if you have the time to go

this half term.

Roscoe Primary School would like to
wish a Happy Diwali, on November 1st,

to our families that celebrate.

Our parents evening will be held across two dates, Monday 4th November and Thursday
7th November. There are 5 minute slots for you to meet with your child’s class teacher. If

you have not yet booked your slot please visit your child’s Class Dojo page for booking
information.  



13th December 

Church Service 

12th December 

Christmas Jumper
Day 

18th December 

Year 3 and Year 4
Christmas Show 

16th December 

Reception & Nursery
Christmas Show 

26th October - 1st
November 

Half Term 

15th November 

Children in Need 

17th December 

Year 5 & Year 6
Christmas Show 

19th December 

Year 1 And Year 2
Christmas Show 

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOUHAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU

 
Have a lovely weekend and we will see you on Monday 4th November!

Mrs Jones and the Roscoe Team 

Oliver - Year 6 
Yusuf - Year 5 
Dalal - Year 4 
June - Year 3 

Elliot - Year 2
 Olivia-Mae - Year 1 

Theo - Year 1 
Callie - Year 1

4th & 7th November

Parents Evening 

22nd November 

Autism in motion -
Coffee morning 

5th December 

Year 3 World
Museum Trip 

13th December 

ASD Coffee Morning
 




